REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

(CONSULTING SERVICES)

EXECUTIVE SECRETARIAT OF THE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON THE GREAT LAKES REGION
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE AND CAPACITY BUILDING TO ICGLR (ICGLR-TCB-RINR)
Financing :AfDB Grant

Agreement reference: 5900155005551
Project ID No.: P-Z1-KF0-035

This Expression of Interest (EOI) follows the General Procurement Notice (GPN) that was published on UNDB online, Ref no AfDB131-02/14 dated 12 February 2014.
The Executive Secretariat of the International Conference on the Great Lakes Region has received financing from the African Development Fund toward the cost of Technical Assistance and Capacity Building for the Regional Initiative to fight against Illegal Exploitation of Natural Resources, and intends to apply part of the agreed amount for this grant to payments under the contract for the contract of a Project Accountant. 

The services under this project include the financial management functions of the ICGLR-TCB-RINR in order to ensure efficient resource utilization and accountability, at the Secretariat of the ICGLR. The Terms of reference are published on the ICGLR website.
The Executive Secretariat of the International Conference on the Great Lakes Region now invites eligible individual consultants to indicate their interest in providing these services. Interested consultants must provide information indicating that they are qualified to perform the services (curricula vitae, documents, reference to similar services, experience in similar conditions, etc.). 
Eligibility criteria, establishment of the short-list and the selection procedure shall be in accordance with the African Development Bank’s “Rules and Procedures for the use of Consultants” revised in July 2012, which is available on the Bank’s website at http://www.afdb.org. Please, note that interest expressed by a Consultant does not imply any obligation on the part of the Executive Secretariat of the ICGLR to include him/her in the shortlist.
The estimated duration of services is two (02) years and the estimated starting date is September 2014.

Interested consultants may obtain further information at the address below during office hours:
· Monday to Thursday: 8:00-12:30/14:00-17:30

· Friday:8:00-14:00
Expressions of interest must be delivered to the address below by 10 July 2014 at 17:00 (local time) and mention “Project Accountant”.
Executive Secretariat of the International Conference on the Great Lakes Region
Attn: Executive Secretary of the ICGLR

PO Box: 7076

Bujumbura-BURUNDI

Avenue du Gouvernement

Building BRB, second floor
Tel: + 257 22256824/25 

Fax: + 257 22256828

E-mail: recrutement@icglr.org
Website :www.icglr.org
